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STRI NEWS 

HAPPY HOLlDAY(S) - Monday, Feb. 18 -
Washington's Birthday 

NEW ARRIVAL 

- Feb. 19 - Carnival 
Liberal leave day for 
STRI employees. 

Don and Carol Windsor are now the proud 
parents of a baby boy, that weighed 10 lbs! 
CONGRA1lJLATIONS . 

SEMINAR 

There will not be a luncheon seminar this . 
Tuesday (February 19th). 

Please check your bulletin boards for any 
seminars that may be scheduled later on 
in the week . 

ARRIVALS 

February 17 -

February 19 -

Dr. Ernst Mayr and Mrs. />1ayr 
will be visiting STRI until 
about March 6th. Dr. ~1ayr 
will be consulting with 
colleagues at STRI. 

Arri ving Dr. and Mrs. Peter 
Marks, Cornell University, 

. , 
I 

I 
Dr. Marks is Francis Putz 
advisor and is coming to visit i 

him and review his work at 
STRI. 

February 19 - Arriving Dr. Bill Klein and 
Mr. Bernard Goldberg, of the 
Radiation Biology Lab, SI, on 
official business related to 
the ESP Program. They will 
be here one week. 

February 20 - Arriving Dr. David Denlinger, 
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VOWNrEER AVAILABLE 
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Maria Eugenia De Diego, a 4th year biology 
student at the University of Panama would 
like the experience of working as an assistant 
to any o£the scientists or students at STRI. 
She may be contacted at 26-0205. 

REMINDERS 

All STRI staff members who are intending 
to apply for Fluid Research support for 
travel to meetings, etc., this fiscal year 
are reminded to try to complete their applica­
tions before the end of this month. Dr. RiDley 
will be away on an extended field trip 
after April and we anticipate possible delays in 
in approval of applications for Fluid Research 
Funds that are submitted after this month. 

.Arld, .•... 

The forms describing on-going research projects 
at STRI are coming in very slowly. Please 
remember that we need to send these to the 
~linister of Health in order to inform him of 
our activities in the Republic of Panama. 
~end these to the Office of the Director ASAP, 
lf you have not already done so, Your 
cooperation is greatly appreciated. 

Arld •.•... 

Notices have gone out for an extraordinary 
scientific staff meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 20, 1980, at 9:30 a.m. 
in the Ancon Conference Room . 

DO YOO HAVE A PIECE OF NEWS THAT YOO WaJLD 
LIKE TO ANNaJNCE TO mHERS AT STRI, A JOKE 
OR CARTOON YCU WOOLD LIKE TO SHARE?? 11ID1 
SEND IT TO THE STRT NEWSLETTER •.•• WE NEED 
ESPECIALLY, SCME GOOD NEWS! (SEND TO MRS. 
DE ALBA AT THE TIVOLI) 

Ohio State University, to begi DISTRIBUTION 
a project on dormancy of 

STAFF 

VISITORS tropical insects. Dr. Denlinge 
will be at BCI for 3 weeks. 

Arriving on Saturday, February 16th is 
Dr. Olga Linares, who will be returning 
to STRI for a brief stay. Dr. Linares has 
been at the Center for Advanced Studies in 
the Behavioral Sciences, where she will be 
r~turning to contihue her work on a book I 
about the Ecology and Social Organization of l 
the Oiola People of Casamance. ' 
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STIJDENTS 
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